
Al-Hikma’s Establishment Seventh Anniversary: Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives
congratulatory messages from President and PUK’s Leader

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement and the National State Powers’  

Alliance, received two congratulatory messages on the occasion of the seventh anniversary of

Al-Hikma National Movement's establishment. These messages were from His Excellency President

Dr. Abdul Latif Jamal Rashid and Mr. Bafil Talabani, the head of the Patriotic Union of

Kurdistan.

The President reaffirmed his complete readiness to cooperate in various areas to meet the

aspirations  of  our  honorable  people  in  providing  services  and  achieving  comprehensive

development in all aspects of life to serve our beloved country, Iraq.

Mr.  Bafil  Talabani  highlighted  that  this  anniversary  also  commemorates  the  struggle,

sacrifices, and efforts of Al-Hikma members against dictatorship and their efforts in building

the foundations of freedom and democracy in Iraq, expressing his pride in the deep and

historical  relationship  between  Al-Hikma  National  Movement  and  the  Patriotic  Union  of

Kurdistan, calling for further strengthening of these ties and wishing Sayyid Al-Hakeem

continued success and honor for the benefit of the nation and the people.

Below are the texts of the two messages:

His Eminence Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, 

Esteemed leader of Al-Hikma National Movement,

May Allah's peace, mercy, and blessings be upon you,

On the occasion of the seventh anniversary of the establishment of Al-Hikma National Movement,

we are pleased to extend to you and through you to all the brothers and sisters in your

movement our warmest congratulations and sincere wishes for health and success in achieving

your national goals.

We seize this opportunity to renew our full readiness to cooperate in various fields to meet



the  aspirations  of  our  noble  people  in  providing  services  and  achieving  comprehensive

development in all areas of life to serve our beloved country, Iraq.

May every year you have an abundance of goodness.

Dr. Abdul Latif Jamal Rashid

His Eminence Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, 

Esteemed leader of Al-Hikma National Movement,

May Allah's peace, mercy, and blessings be upon you,

It is my pleasure to extend to Your Eminence, and through you to all the brothers and sisters

members of the movement, my heartfelt congratulations and blessings on the occasion of the

seventh anniversary of the establishment of Al-Hikma National Movement.

The anniversary of the establishment of Al-Hikma National Movement also renews the memory of

its struggle against the tyranny of the former regime, the heroism and sacrifices of its

members, and their efforts in fighting injustice and dictatorship and building the foundations

of freedom and democracy in Iraq.

The Patriotic Union of Kurdistan values its deep, historical, and strong relationship with Al-

Hikma National Movement and hopes for its further development and success. We wish Your

Eminence continued success and honor for the benefit of our people and our country.

With the highest respect and appreciation,

Bafil Jalal Talabani

Head of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan


